
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Newsletter – Friday 18th March 2022 

Performing Arts 

I would like to direct everybody’s attention to the recent Performing Arts Department Instagram 
account which went live on our website. There are some fantastic clips of the amazing work 
produced by our pupils, particularly at the moment by some of our boys performing dance routines. 

Year 9 Options 

Mr McMullen launched this year’s options process earlier this week in our Year 9 assembly. 
Following that, our virtual Options Evening presentation became available on the school’s website 
later that day. I would urge parents and cares of Year 9 pupils to view the presentation with their 
child as the information provided by all of our curriculum areas will inform the choices of our young 
people. Please pay particular attention this year to Mr McMullen’s explanation of the EBACC 
qualification. 

The War in Ukraine 

I would like to thank so many people from the All Hallows’ 
community who contributed recently to the collections of goods to 
be sent to the Poland/Ukraine border. The response was truly 
magnificent. As is customary, Mrs Blackledge has produced a 
fantastic Lenten display in our foyer as we approach Easter. This 
year we have recognised the ongoing struggle in Ukraine by 
adapting our display to promote a message of peace and hope for 
all those suffering the effects of war.  

STEM Competition 

Many congratulations to the following Year 8 students who won the 
Faraday Challenge event at PGHS on Wednesday. The problem that 
they were given was to design an electronic product that would aid 
the NHS. One of their winning prototypes was an AI trolley bed. 
What a great achievement for: 

Eoin Walsh, Asha Mahay, Jake Whittle, Harrison Ridgeway, Morgan Banks and Melody Stables. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 


